
 

 
 
The Friends in Faith parish group is sponsoring a NEW SOCK drive for Listening House - a day 
drop-in center for the homeless in St. Paul. Containers will be in the Commons.  
 
BRING NEW SOCKS for Adult Men and Women the weekends of February 15/16 and February 
22/23.  
 
Thank you. 
 
 

 


